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Natalie Dale – 404.631.1814 

   

  

DeKalb and Fulton counties… 
 

 

 
 
WHAT: Weather permitting, Georgia Department of Transportation construction partners will close lanes 

on Abernathy Road to conduct geotechnical investigations. 
  
WHEN: Monday, May 15 through Friday, May 19, nightly from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m. 

  
WHERE:    

 
                One left lane on Abernathy Road eastbound from Glenridge Drive to Peachtree 
Dunwoody                         Road 
                        
                One right lane on Abernathy Road eastbound from Barfield Road to Peachtree 
Dunwoody                           Road             
 
Advisory: Exact dates may change due to weather or other factors. Motorists are cautioned to reduce 

their speed while traveling through work zones, pay attention and watch for workers. Before heading out, 
get real-time information on work status and traffic conditions. Call 511, visit 511ga.org, or download the 
Georgia 511 app.  
  
  
Additional project information is available 
at  http://www.dot.ga.gov/BuildSmart/Projects/Pages/I285SR400.aspx 
  
  
  
                                                                                         ### 
  

http://dot.us13.list-manage2.com/track/click?u=80dbe14272ec0b5e1a1bf5b4e&id=3da0d45661&e=f1772a7ddd
http://dot.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=80dbe14272ec0b5e1a1bf5b4e&id=7f015e70fa&e=f1772a7ddd


   
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

The information you provide to the Georgia Department of Transportation will be used solely by GDOT. 

The Department does not sell or offer a subscriber's personal information to third parties for marketing 

purposes. To no longer receive this e-news letter, please select "unsubscribe from this list" below.  

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to send an email to Jill Goldberg.  
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